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From 22 January, the Legal Ombudsman (LeO) is changing its PO box

address, which you might have included in your client-facing information

about service complaints.

For up-to-date information about how to contact LeO, visit the LeO

website: Contact the Legal Ombudsman

[https://www.legalombudsman.org.uk/contact-us/]

If you have questions about the changes, you can email LeO:

enquiries@legalombudsman.org.uk [mailto:enquiries@legalombudsman.org.uk] .
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